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On 28 March 2018, the Commission received redacted copies of the "VIP International 
Strategic Business Plan" presentations (the Presentations) from Minter Ellison lawyers on 
behalf of Crown Melbourne Limited (Crown). 

Taking into account the notice received by Crown on 2 February 2018 pursuant to section 26 
of the Casino Control Act 1991 (the Act), it is unclear to the Commission as to why the 
Presentations were not produced to the Commission by Crown on the specific due date in that 
notice. 

The Commission now seeks reasons from Crown by COB on 25 May 2018 as to why the 
Commission should not conclude, pursuant to section 27(1) of the Act, that Crown had failed 
to comply with the section 26 notice of 2 February 2018, without reasonable excuse, and 
present to the Supreme Court a certificate to that effect. 

I look forward to receiving Crown's reply. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Berriman 
Director, Compliance 


